
EPSRC Centre for Doctoral Training in the Modelling of Heterogeneous Systems 

Minutes of the Staff Student Liaison Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 28th February 2024, 11 am FAB1.06 

In Attendance

Rebecca Notman – HetSys Academic Staff

Peter Lewin-Jones – Cohort 2

Charlotte Rogerson – Cohort 2

Ben Gosling – Cohort 3

Matthew Christensen – Cohort 5

Roman Shantsila – Cohort 5

1. Feedback from Cohort 2

• No feedback from cohort 2

2. Feedback from Cohort 3

• No feedback from cohort 3

3. Feedback from Cohort 4

• No feedback from cohort 4.

4. Feedback from Cohort 5

• Broadly the feedback from the cohort is pretty good

• Only one issue with regards to marking. Cohort 5 are still waiting to hear about a mark from one of 

their PX911 workshops last term. Mentioned a possible issue with the automatic grader.

• The cohort have been generally satisfied with the modules and teaching this term with the solids 

course (PX912) and the UQ module (PX914).

• Feedback from these modules stated that the attendance had been very good and that the workload 

was acceptable to manage and didn't cause too much stress.

• Similar feedback was given for the optional modules.

• The cohort are getting prepared for the group project and mentioned they have had initial meetings 

with their academic mentor.

• The cohort have also been interacting with their various supervisors. Mainly discussing hetsys work 

and planning for the individual summer projects, after the group project.

5.  Any other Business 

• Brief mention of the upcoming industry days in April

Next meeting

• Aim to book a meeting next term soon to avoid clashing with conferences and holidays etc.


